
 

  

28th August 2011 

Australian Hospitality Academy NSW Pty Ltd 

AUSTRAIN Academy 

Shop 33 – Lower Level 

Piccadilly Centre 

341 Crown Street 

WOLLONGONG  NSW  2500 

Attention: CEO - Leanne Gillen 

Dear Mrs. Gillen 

I would like thank the you for the way Academy's Commercial Cooking Classes are presented. 

Your willingness to work one on one with apprentices and show them the right way to produce 
meal selections, preparation, presentation is excellent. 

As you know we have been associated with you for a number of years through our racing carnival 
and due to your presence we can safely say that you have greatly assisted out bottom liner by 
assisting us analyze costs through our kitchen and those Apprentices you have trained for us. 

Not only do you have experienced trainers you also bring in experience trade persons to show 
more detailed examples which gives the apprentice the knowledge which they can take back to 
their workplace and implement. 

I thank the Academy for their continued support of our Training Programs. 

Yours, 

David Wonson 

David Wonson Senior - President 

 


